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The following information is provided to help you prepare for the Under 12 Championships in March 2015.

Fixtures

Fixtures have been updated since the first publish, please make sure you have up-to-date information. Find them here.
Player Registrations

Player Registrations should have all been completed.

Team Check-In

Upon entering the Bendigo Stadium there will be a Basketball Victoria Country stall located in the foyer.

Each team is required to check-in to receive their official match ball supplied by Molten as well as a few other goodies.
Each team will need to present their coaches and team managers valid Working with Children Check credentials and also provide
a team contact for the event.

Best of Luck for the Championships

This will be the final bulletin before the Championships, I want to wish all teams the best of luck for what will be a very
challenging tournament for all.

Sammy Cartwright

Basketball Victoria Country

e: sammy.cartwright@bvcc.net.au

m: 0427 937 020

w: www.bvc-juniorchamps.sportingpulse.net



http://www.foxsportspulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?c=1-9477-0-340324-0&a=COMPS

